
Sports for Champions - We are sorry 

Louise Renicks, Judo Gold medallist, had 

to postpone her visit yesterday.

We are delighted she has been able to 

rearrange after half term – Tuesday 30th

October.  Thank you for all your sponsor 

money so far.  The children are really  

looking forward to her visit.

Please remember to relabel clothes 

throughout the year – particularly coats 
and jumpers and all aspects of PE kits 

Friday 19th October 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 6 enjoyed their trip to Beamish this 
week and were excellent ambassadors 
for the school. Thank you for supporting 
this trip which brings to life the children’s 
learning in school. 
In addition, we celebrated our Infant 
Harvest Festival. The children performed 
songs and dances to demonstrate 
different aspects of harvest and they 
enjoyed a story from Reverend Ransom, 
reminding us all to work as a team. A
special thankyou for all the food 
contributions going to the Food Bank 
and to some of our neighbours in Tyson 
Square
Please note we are having our 
Nursery/Reception Open Afternoon for  
new parents/carers after half term on 
Thursday 1st November, 1pm.  Please 
pass on the attached information to any 
parents/carers of children starting in 
Nursery or Reception in 2019. It is an 
opportunity to see school for themselves 
and ask any questions about life at SJB.
We have had an excellent half term and 
the children can be very proud of their 
efforts. I would like to wish them all a 
Happy Half Term Holiday.  We look 
forward to welcoming our children back 
to SJB on Monday 29th October 2018.

Miss Helen Pemberton

Headteacher
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